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Thursday - August 19, 1994 - 2:15 p.m.

Continuation of Regular Meeting

On August 11, 1994, the City Council continued its meeting until August 19,
1994, at 2:15 p.m. for the purpose of conducting executive session discussions
regarding a candidate for the city manager position. The candidate was to be
present on August 19 but informed the Council that he could not be present. The
meeting was therefore cancelled.

__________________________________ _________________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR

************************

Friday - August 19, 1994 - 5:00 p.m.

Emergency Meeting

Present: Mayor Russell Martin, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Chris Peterson;
Councilwoman Barbara Field, Councilman Gary McClure, Councilwoman Leni Sitnick,
Councilman Joseph Carr Swicegood and Councilman Herbert J. Watts; City Attorney
William F. Slawter; Associate City Manager/City Clerk William F. Wolcott Jr.

Absent: Interim City Manager William B. Farris

Mayor Martin called the meeting to order. He stated that this emergency meeting
is for the purpose of conducting discussions regarding a candidate for the city
manager position.

At 5:00 p.m., Councilman Watts moved to go into executive session. This motion
was seconded by Councilman Swicegood and carried unanimously.

Councilwoman Sitnick arrived at 5:20 p.m.

At 6:20 p.m., Councilman Watts moved come out of executive session. This motion
was seconded by Councilman Swicegood and carried unanimously.

Mayor Martin adjourned the meeting at 6:20 p.m.

_________________________________ __________________________________
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is for the purpose of conducting discussions regarding a candidate for the city
manager position.

At 5:00 p.m., Councilman Watts moved to go into executive session. This motion
was seconded by Councilman Swicegood and carried unanimously.

Councilwoman Sitnick arrived at 5:20 p.m.

At 6:20 p.m., Councilman Watts moved to come out of executive session. This
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